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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Angie Stump Denton, adenton@hereford.org or 785-363-7263
July 17, 2014
 

Sayre Presented Scholarship for Contribution to Hereford Industry
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. ​​​— Seely Sayre, Arenzville, Ill., was awarded a $1,000 Future Cattleman Scholarship from the Hereford Youth Foundation of America (HYFA). The scholarship was presented July 11 at the 15th Annual VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo (JNHE) in Harrisburg, Pa.

The scholarship is awarded to an NJHA member who has made an outstanding contribution to the Hereford industry.  


 Seely, 21, will be a senior this fall at the University of Illinois-Champaign where she is on the livestock judging team. She is active in Sigma Alpha Professional Agriculture Sorority, Pre-veterinary Club, Hoof N’ Horn club, Phi Sigma Theta National Honor Society and Illini Pride. 
She has been showing Herefords for 14 years. During the 2014 JNHE she placed 10th in senior showmanship and was also awarded one of the Ed Bible Memorial Scholarships.

The 2014 VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo was sponsored in part by Biozyme Inc., St. Joseph, Mo. The NJHA is one of the most active junior programs in the country with approximately 3,000 members. The NJHA’s mission is to create and promote enthusiasm for the breed while providing opportunities through leadership, education and teamwork. For more information about the NJHA, visit www.jrhereford.org.

###
For JNHE pictures and additional news releases, visit www.herefordphotoshop.com/media. 

Cutline:

Seely Sayre, Arenzville, Ill., was presented the Future Cattleman Scholarship during the 2014 Junior National Hereford Expo. Pictured presenting the award is Alise Nolan, Gilmer, Texas, NHW board member.
